
TOWN OF TEMPLE, NH 
 

Final Minutes of CIP Meeting 
October 28, 2015 

 
Committee Members Present:  Connie Kieley, Tedd Petro, Ken Caisse, and Gary 
Scholl 
 

1. The minutes of 10/14/15 were approved with minor amendment. 
 

2. The three (3) Fire Engineers from the Fire Department came before the CIP 
committee for a lengthy discussion regarding Fire Department future needs: 
 
A) Repairs have been completed on the brush truck and it should be usable 

for the next 30-40 years. 
B) There are no warrant articles anticipated for the Fire Department this 

year. 
C) The 1993 fire pumper remains active for some kind of action in 2023.  All 

agreed that a discussion should be ongoing concerning a pumper, as the 
cost of this type of equipment is growing rapidly and should be 
monitored closely. 

 
 

Meeting was adjourned at 8:00 PM. 
 

 
 
 
Minutes submitted by Tedd Petro 
 
 
 
 
 


